
 

 

To Our Shareholders:

Thank you.
 
Fundamentally, that is the core message of reaching out to the
ones who have supported us from the very beginning. 
 
All of us at Kingsland Global embrace long-term thinking to
better square the circle, we make it our top priority to deepen
these relationships that matter. Proactively going above and
beyond in all our dealings with business partners, contractors
and sub-contractors, and just about any professional
experience that anyone might have with us – this earns us
trust, which earns more business, even in new business
arenas. Taking this long-term view, the interests of everyone
begin to align.
 
As I write this, I am proud of our progress thus far. Our energy

 

comes from the desire to leave lasting impressions rather than
the zeal to best the competition, which at this point is a
defining element of our culture. Since our inception, we have
looked to push ourselves to greater heights, firmly establishing
a foothold in Cambodia with key developments such as our
recently-sold Oknha Peich boutique hotel, and our serviced
apartments the One18 Residences. 
 
I am incredibly lucky to be part of a large team of outstanding
people who believe in my vision, and value our mission as
much as I do and who demonstrate that every day with their
hard work. As always, I look forward to continue to break new
ground, to create more possibilities and realise greater dreams.

  

Jeremiah Lee
Managing Director
July 2016
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